
  

EDITORIAL  
I am pleased to inform you that the next eye camp is on 12th January 2023.  

 

On the 14th of December, the annual distribution of blankets in Amroha took place. 

There are photos of this event featured on this newsletter. Additionally, there are 

stories about Steve Walker, the auditor for the AIS, Sardar Surender Singh, the 

Chairman of AIS, and Krishan Kumar, the Administrative Officer in Amroha. 

 

Season’s Greetings and Happy New Year  

 

Ikram (Ike) Naqvi 

 

Annual Blanket Distribution 
 

Winter in Amroha can be very cold, especially for poor people who often sleep on 

concrete floor with very few blankets. Every winter, we provide blankets to as many 

of these people as possible. 

 

 



 

 

 

Steve Walker  

 

My old friend Steve Walker, a registered accountant in Hobart has been auditing 

the account of the Amroha International Society for many years without any 

charge. I am grateful to Steve for finding time to do our audit despite his busy 

practice 



 

Sardar Surender Singh 

 

He is the Chairman of the Amroha Committee. He is a highly respected 

businessman. Despite being busy he goes to the eye camp and brings his staff. 

  



 

 

 Surender Singh is next to me 

 

Krishan Kumar (Guddu) 

I employ him for family work. I also use him as the administrator. He is responsible 

and a hard worker. He has a team of volunteers. 

  

 

 

Krishan Kumar is a standing in white shirt in the middle  
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